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Lonza, Inc. License No. 34-12436-02 |
ATTN: Thomas F. Wilson Docket No. 030-11674 j

Safety, Health, and
i

Environmental Manager
P.O. Box 580
Painesville, OH 44077-0580 )

iDear Mr. Wilson: j

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF REGULATORY CONCERN DATED APRIL 22, 1994 :

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated May 12, 1994, in j
response to our letter dated April 22, 1994, transmitting a regulatory !
concern. !

We have reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and
have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be
examined during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

B. d. b
O d f o a\ M

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
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